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January 13,2015

Via Facsimile to: (334) 353-4113 and FedEx Standard Overnieht

Alabama State Health Planning & Development Agency

Mr. Alva M. Lambert, Executive Director

RSA Union Building

100 N. Union Street - Suite 870

Montgomery, AL 36104

RE: Notice of Hospice Rc-alignment within current service area

Provider: Covenant Hospice, Inc. d/b/a Covenant Hospice, Inc. Brewton

Address: 1023 Douglas Avenue, Suite 204, Brewton, AL 36426

Satellite of Provider No.: 01-1577 License No.: 10937

Dear Mr. Lambert:

Pursuant to the requirements of the conditions of participation and the regulations for the

State of Alabama, please be advised of our intention to re-align the hospice services provided

by our Dothan, Mobile, Daphne and Brewton hospice locations. Currently, Dothan is the

Parent/Primary site and Mobile, Daphne and Brewton operate as satellites of this provider.

Effective March 1, 2015, we will no longer maintain the physical Brewton address referenced

above. All patients, staff and records will transition to the Daphne location, which we will

continue to operate as a satellite of the Dothan office.

Please find enclosed our company check for the Letter ofNon-reviewability fee.

Upon receipt of our Letter of Non-reviewability, we will submit notification to the Alabama

Department of Public Health to eliminate the license at the Brewton physical location and

advise them of the re-alignment, making Dothan the Primary, and Mobile and Daphne the

satellites. We will also be filing to update these changes to our Medicare certification.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have questions, or need additional

information, please contact me at 850-433-2155, orodin.berg@covenanthospice.org.

Sincerely,

Odin Berg

Senior Vice President/Chief Financial Officer

Cc: Guy Nevins

Ray Sherer


